
 

 

 

  

 

Abengoa, S.A. (“Abengoa”), in compliance with the provisions of article 228 of the 
consolidated text of the Spanish Securities Market Act approved by Royal Legislative 
Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, hereby notifies the National Securities Market 
Commission (Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores) (“CNMV”) of the 
following,  

Relevant Fact 

The Company informs with great regret that the Company’s director Mr. José Luis 
Aya Abaurre has died.  

The Company and its Board of Directors would like to express to his family and 
friends their deepest condolences and gratitude for the contributions and dedication 
of Mr. Aya Abaurre to the Board of Directors of the Company during the past years. 

Seville, 12 February 2016 

 


